B. K. Birla College, Kalyan

(Empowered Autonomous Status)

Green Club
Notice
Date: 7% December, 2023
We are celebrating ‘No Vehicle Day’ on Saturday, the 9th December, 2023.
All the esteemed members of Teaching, Non-Teaching Staff and Students are

requested not to bring their Bike / Car while coming to the College on Saturday,
the 9" December, 2023.

Celebrating such day is an attempt to conserve our Environment for the future
generations.

Your help, support and co-operation are solicited.
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